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As the wife of someone who works in an adult foster home, I strongly oppose 

HB3838. We were treated very well by the owners of the adult foster home. They 

have always taken care of every need that we’ve had. They have become family!  

 

I believe that this bill will negatively impact adult foster homes in Oregon. Some of the 

foster homes may not survive if the bill passes. We cannot take any more resources 

away from the senior population. I strongly urge the representatives to oppose this 

bill.  


